

From:

ARNAUD NOURRY[ANOURRY@hachette-livre.fr]

Sent:

Tuesday, December 15, 2009 12:48:53 PM

To:

cue@apple.com

CC:

Young, David

Hi Eddie

I just had a phone call from David Young, after his meeting with you.

I am really just thrilled to know your company's project in the ebook market.

We at Hachette Livre are dedicated to bringing our authors' works in digital form to the larger possible audience, at a price that does not break our business models.

As I understand our business interests are very much alligned, I can tell you I will save no effort to help Apple turn the launch into a fantastic success!

I am at your disposal should you feel like further discussing.

Best regards

Arnaud Nourry Chairman and CEO Hachette Livre

